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Erica Reiner 
Erica Reiner attended the festive opening in November of the Grand Louvre, in 
particular the newly opened wing where the Department of Oriental Antiquities 
has its new home, and where a cast of the Oriental Institute's winged bull is now 
on exhibit. 

In February, she was an invited speaker at the conference on Religion and the 
Social Order at the University of South Florida, where she gave a paper on 
Babylonian Religion. The paper will be published in the Proceedings of the Con­
ference. 

In May, she participated in the Ancient Astronomy and Celestial Divination 
Workshop at the Dibner Institute for the History of Science and Technology, Mas­
sachusetts Institute of Technology, Cambridge. Her paper, titled "Babylonian Ce­
lestial Divination," spurred a lively discussion of the topic. The papers of the 
Workshop will appear in a volume edited by the Dibner Institute. 

She has also submitted and read proof of two articles to appear in volumes hon­
oring colleagues and submitted a third. 
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